
TOWN OF STANFORD TOWN BOARD

BUDGET WORKSHOP MEETING
OCTOBER 24th, 2019
The Town of Stanford Town Board convened for a Budget Workshop Meeting on Thursday, October 24th, 2019 at 7:00 PM.

The Board members present were Joseph Norton, Mary Weinberger, and Mark D’Agostino.
Linda Eurich and Paul Coughlin were absent

After a brief budget discussion, a motion was made by Joseph Norton, seconded by Mark D’Agostino, at 7:08pm to close the budget meeting and go into an Executive Session regarding the union contract negotiations.  Motion carried with all present voting in favor.
A motion to close the Executive Session at 7:12pm was made by Mark D’Agostino, seconded by Joseph Norton, and the Board resumed their workshop meeting.  Motion carried.  

A motion was then made by Joseph Norton, seconded by Mark D’Agostino, to authorize the supervisor to sign the appropriate documents to complete the Highway union labor contract once the lawyers put it in the proper format.  Motion carried with a roll call vote as follows: Joseph Norton – yes; Mary Weinberger – yes; Linda Eurich – absent; Mark D’Agostino – yes; Paul Coughlin – absent.  
The supervisor said that another budget workshop would be held whenever it was good for everyone’s schedule.  
With no other matters to discuss, the workshop adjourned at 7:15pm.

_______________________________

Ritamary Bell, Town Clerk

